Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Dr. Ali al-Adeeb
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received Sunday, 28/7/2013,
in his office in Baghdad the Minister of Higher Education and Scientific Research Dr. Ali al-
Adeeb.

Dr. al-Adeeb elaborated on the activity of the ministry, and its projected plans and projects
for the future. For his part, his Eminence stressed the necessity of making every effort to
improve the ministry’s performance and the Iragi universities and institutes for them to redeem
their high rank among the international universities. There were also discussions about the

latest developments in the country.



